
STATE OF CALIFORNIA EDMUND G. BROWN JR., Governor 

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION  

505 VAN NESS AVENUE 

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298 

 

 

September 11, 2017  

                                                                                      Advice Letter 1042 and 1042-A 

Justin Lee Brown 

Vice President/Regulatory Affairs  

Southwest Gas Corporation  

P O Box 98510  

Las Vegas, NV  89193-8510 

 

 

Subject: Amend the Preliminary Statement of SWG’s California Gas Tariff 

               to add NERBA, NGLAPMA and NGLAPBA in Compliance with 

               D.17-06-015 and Supplemental Filing 

 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

 

Advice Letter 1042 as supplemented is effective as of July 14, 2017.   

 

 

         Sincerely, 

 

 

         Edward Randolph 

         Director, Energy Division 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 





























 
Distribution List 

 
Advice Letter No. 1042 

 
 
In Conformance with General Order 96-B, General Rule 4.3 
 
 
The following individual has been served by regular, first-class mail: 
 

Elizabeth Echols, Director 
Office of Ratepayer Advocates 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94105 

 
 
The following individuals or entities have been served by electronic mail (e-
mail): 
 

Pacific Gas & Electric Company 
PG&ETariffs@pge.com 
 
Southern California Gas Company 
ROrtiz@SempraUtilities.com 
 
San Diego Gas & Electric Company 
SDG&ETariffs@SempraUtilities.com 
 
Robert M. Pocta 
Office of Ratepayer Advocates 
California Public Utilities Commission 
rmp@cpuc.ca.gov 
 
Nathaniel Skinner 
Office of Ratepayer Advocates 
California Public Utilities Commission 
nws@cpuc.ca.gov 
 
Pearlie Sabino 
Office of Ratepayer Advocates 
California Public Utilities Commission 
pzs@cpuc.ca.gov 

 










